Archived: 09 October 2018 11:58:37

From: Janet Harris

Sent: Thu, 6 Sep 2018 13:21:14

To: Planning

Subject: Re Protected Space Frank Spaven Rd Aviemore
Sensitivity: Normal

| wish to advise that as the above was part funder by the residents of Lochan Mor Estate for the development of a sports pitch then | do not agree
with any proposal to build on the land. This is regardless of the purpose of any such build. The protected area is being used by various groups for
sport and recreational activities therefore this should remain and be sustained.

With Best Wishes

Janet and Ben Harris

Sent from Windows Mail



